Tell us a little about yourself.
· I’m originally from southeastern Kentucky and hold a B.S. in Dietetics and a Master of Public Health from the University of Kentucky.  I have been a Registered Dietitian since 2009, and have worked at CHI Saint Joseph Health in both foodservice and clinical roles.  I started working at God’s Pantry Food Bank in 2013 as the Nutrition Programs Manager, overseeing programs for kids, teens, seniors, and SNAP outreach until recently when I switched in our grant writing position.  Although my new role is a little different than some dietetics positions, I hope to continue to be involved in the food and nutrition community.
What is your previous experience with BGAND leadership roles?
· I have previously been on the Nominating Committee and have volunteered with other non-elected positions such as September Dinner Meeting.
Why are you seeking this leadership position?
· I find value in being a member of BGAND because we have excellent continuing education and networking opportunities for students, interns, and professionals.  As President-Elect, I will be able to learn from our current and past Presidents to make sure we continue to add this value into the careers of future and present Registered Dietitians.

